

## **The Greater Cleveland Police Scholarship Fund** 864 Marcie Drive, Cleveland, OH 44109

The Greater Cleveland Police Scholarship Fund will be hosting the tenth annual "Salute to Our Heroes" Benefit Auction. This event is scheduled for Saturday, March 26<sup>th</sup>, 2011, at the Downtown Hilton Garden Inn, Cleveland, Ohio.

The event is a black tie optional affair to include food, drink and entertainment. The main event of the evening will be an auction conducted by a live auctioneer. The event will feature items such as sports, rock -n- roll and country music memorabilia. Proceeds from this event will benefit the Greater Cleveland Police Scholarship Fund.

I would like to thank you for your past donations. Again, we are reaching out for your support. We are looking for any items that could be added to our live and silent auctions. Please feel free to attach a letter and business card for authentication with monetary value of your donated items. After the auction, a letter will be forwarded for tax purposes describing your donated item.

The Greater Cleveland Police Scholarship Fund is a 501C3 non-profit organization founded in effort to raise awareness of brutal crimes committed against police officers daily. The funds raised by the Scholarship Fund are disbursed to children in the Greater Cleveland area excelling in academics and citizenship. In the year 2010, through our fund raising efforts, we were able to award two \$10,000 scholarships. Over the past twelve years our fund has awarded over \$140,000 in scholarships and has provided over \$65,000 to the families that have lost their loved ones in the line of duty.

Our generous sponsors and participants help with the cost of hosting these events. For example: food, beverage, entertainment, rental equipment, advertising, printing and other extraneous expenses are associated with conducting a successful event. Tickets for the evening are \$70.00 per person or \$600.00 for a table of ten.

Your donation would be greatly appreciated by the future recipients of "The Greater Cleveland Police Scholarship Fund." I look forward to working with you and I am open to any suggestions. Please feel free to contact me at home 216-398-4924 or by cell 216-701-6348. Thank you in advance for your time.

Thank You,

Andrew J. Ezzo, President Greater Cleveland Police Scholarship Fund Cleveland Police Department